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GLAKE SHORE SYSTEMS, INC. 

August 6, 2019 

VIA Federal Express 

Carrie Stoltz 
State of Wisconsin 
Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue 

Rhinelander, WI 54501-3349 

Re: Contamination Detected (Municipal Well #7), Rhinelander, Wisconsin WDNR BRRTS #02-44-

584094 

Dear Ms. Stoltz: 

Lake Shore Systems, Inc. r'Lake Shore") received your letter in connection with the matter referenced 
above on or about July 28, 2019. We do understand the focus of your inquiry, but we do not have 
sufficient information to provide you with a response regarding the use or storage of PFAS compounds 
by either Lake Shore or prior owners or occupants of the property. Lake Shore acquired the assets at 
this location from Oldenburg Group Incorporated on September 30, 2016; the business was previously 
known as Lake Shore Inc. We fabricate and machine heavy machinery parts made mainly of steel and 
aluminum which is sim ilar to the prior business. Manufacturing activities consist of the fabrication and 
machining of steel parts, through cutting, a plasma burn table, welding and machining. 

As pertinent here in response to your inquiry, we are not aware of any past or present spills of any 
hazardous substances to environmental media, nor are we aware of any environmental investigation 
or remediation efforts that have occurred at this facility. 

Kindly advise if you have any further inquiries. 

Sincerely, 

~~- U 
J~ca Frost 
President & Chief Executive Officer 
Lake Shore Systems, Inc. 
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